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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing improvements on South Street (State Road (S.R.) 405) from 
south of Bobbi Lane to north of Swan Lake Drive in Titusville. The project will resurface the entire corridor to extend the life of 
the roadway. 
 

To improve safety and mobility, the project proposes to replace the existing 6-foot-wide sidewalk with an 8-feet-wide path 
along the west side of South Street, which will extend the existing 8-foot-wide path from Fox Lake Road to North of Swan 
Lake Drive. A new 6-foot-wide sidewalk will be constructed along the east side of South Street from Fox Lake Road to North 
of Joe Murell Drive. Other improvements include upgrades to intersection lighting, improved crosswalks with median refuge 
areas, upgraded transit stops, and minor widening at turn lanes to provide bicycle through lanes. 
 

Additionally, the project plans to help encourage safer driving speeds by introducing small curves in the road, reducing lane 
widths, adding raised medians, and replacing the two-way-left-turn lanes with dedicated left turn lanes and spot medians 
throughout the corridor. The raised medians will not impact access to any side streets or driveways. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - completion late 2023 $    745, 000 

Right of Way: Within existing -- 

Construction: Funded - early 2024 $  3.8 million 
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